
Vestry meeting notes 10/15

Rector report:

-Fall/Summer highlights: Woodstock pantry grand opening, re-launch of Godly play, Lunch on
the lawn was a success!

-Rev Andria sent out 3 policies for review to the vestry. There were a few typos that have been
fixed, otherwise no changes were suggested.

Kitchen Procedures
Trespassing
Alcohol

All 3 Policies passed unanimously by vestry vote

-Pantry Coordinator hours. Leslie is currently paid for 15 hours a week, we want to increase her
hours to 19/hrs a week. We are attempting to crowdfund her position with pledges. Currently
have around $250/month pledged thus far. Does not require a vote at this time.

Senior Warden report:
-Following up on items from the visioning committee, such as coffee hour, children’s area,
introverts corner, social media team. Candace and Lana volunteered to help, Lindsay will follow
up. Need to brainstorm other people to add to these teams and help move these projects along.

Jr Warden report:
-Kitchen sink hot water sprayer is now working
-Grubby sunday is this Sunday
-We need to decommission the basement bathrooms
-The boiler is ON. Johnny, John P and Chuck Martin worked on it today. They are working on
detailed instructions.

Major Building Renovation Committee:
Deb needs to step down as the committee lead, and Bryan will be stepping into the lead role
Baysinger would like to meet with the Vestry to share the schematic design before sharing with
the broader parish.
We also need to discuss short term improvements that we need to make before the full

Finance Report:
-Stewardship campaign - by EOD tomorrow we will all receive contact info for people we need to
follow up with. We have more pledges at this time in the campaign than we have in previous
years.

August meeting minutes were unanimously approved



Jerry will do the opening prayer for the Nov meeting


